Suggested bulletin announcement

The year 2025 marks the 1700th anniversary of the First Ecumenical Council of
325, and the Nicene Creed. The Roman Catholic Dioceses of the state of New
Jersey, the Episcopal Dioceses of Newark and New Jersey, the Lutheran (ELCA),
Presbyterian, and Reformed churches, as well as the Ukrainian Orthodox and
Greek Orthodox Churches are joining together in celebration of this historic
moment. There will be a service of thanksgiving for both clergy and laity at the
Co-Cathedral of St. Robert Bellarmine in Freehold, New Jersey on Saturday, May
3rd at 11am, with a reception following. His Eminence, Cardinal Tobin,
Archbishop of Newark, will be in attendance, and will be joined by other Christian
leaders.

St. Robert Bellarmine Co-Cathedral is located at 61 Georgia Road, Freehold, NJ
07728. All are most welcome to attend!



